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Neah-Kah-Nie High School
24705 Hwy 101 N

Rockaway Beach, OR 97136
Home of the Pirates

March 7, 2018

RTI
P.O. Box 100
Nehalem, OR 97131

Corporate Offices
892 W. Madison Ave.
Glenn Ferry, ID 83623

Dear Mr. Martell and the Nehalem RTI Staff;

Thank you for the generous donation of $615.36 worth of phone call revenues generated by the parents
and patrons of our students and school.

We appreciate the annual contribution which enables us to expand opportunities and activities for our
students. This year the donation will be used by our Advisory Committee to support college and career
readiness activities school wide.

It is a pleasure to partner with you as we have for all these years! It is amazing to consider how these
funds have added up. We are ever grateful!

Sincerely,
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Dr. Heidi Buckmaster
Principal

CccC:
Paul Erlebach, Superintendent
RTI Corporate Headquarters

Phone: 503-355-2272  Fax: 503-355-8200
Visit our website at www.nknsd.org



